
  

 

 

 
 

        Tuesday 4th June 2024 
 
Re: Y11/Y13 Leaver’s Assembly 
 
Dear Families,  
 
I am writing to update you regarding our year 11 and year 13 pupils.  
Pupils are now nearing the final stages of their summer examinations. 
We will be wishing our year 11 and 13 students a final farewell on Friday 21st June 2024, once all 
exams are completed.  
 
All students will be required to wear their full school uniform to the assembly. This will enable them 
to also have their school shirts signed after the assembly. At the end of the assembly, we would be 
very grateful if any students would be willing to donate their tie or blazer to the academy. 
 
The plan for the leaver’s assembly is outlined below:  

• Y11 Pupils are to arrive at 1435, and Y13 at 1425 through the main pedestrian gate with Y11 
to make their way to the hall, whilst Y13 will make their way to the drama studio.  

• Once the assembly is over, at around 1515, pupils can enjoy a BBQ takeaway and ice cream. 

• Pupils can then sign each other’s shirts and wish each other farewell. 

• Pupils are then expected to make their way offsite by 1630. 
 
We hope that students enjoy this occasion to mark the end of this part of their journey. We look 
forward to welcoming students to collect their examination results on the 15th of August 2024 for 
Year 13 and the 22nd of August 2024 for Year 11, and then to welcome back those Year 11s attending 
our sixth form in September 2024. Further information regarding GCE/GCSE results day will be 
released in July.  
We will have the TGAK prom, which is scheduled for Thursday 27th June 2024 from 1830. Please 
note this is a ticketed event and students without one will not be permitted entry. 
 
In some cases, where there is outstanding coursework, teachers may contact parents/pupils to 
arrange for them to complete the work. Pupils arriving for these sessions will need to be in full 
uniform and supervised by a member of staff at all times. Further details will be shared by the 
arranging teacher.  
 
Should you need any further information, please contact the academy.  
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Tindall 
Senior Leader 
Tudor Grange Academy Kingshurst 


